Laura Pappani

From: -

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 11:01 AM

To: Elise Strickler;_; Laura Pappani
Cc: Lena Pham; Wayne Walker

Subject: Maximizing Learning Spaces, Furnishings Application

Congratulations!

Your library has been selected to participate in the 2019/20 “Maximizing Learning Spaces or How to MacGyver Your
Library” project! Your library will receive up to $10,000 in reimbursement for movable furnishings to realize your vision
for your reimagined library space.

| am the grant’s project manager and am here to help you succeed. I'll be reaching out soon to schedule a call to discuss
the grant, your individual project, and next steps. You’re also welcome to contact me with any questions.

The California State Library is pleased to partner with the Southern California Library Cooperative to offer this exciting
project and we’re looking forward to seeing photos of your completed space and hearing your story at our end of
project meeting in July 2020.

Best wishes for success and welcome to the project!
Sincerely,

Christian Theyer





